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One of the challenges with this fire was that it
burned late into the fall and portions of the fire
burned during a high wind event and was basically
put out by snow. Evaluating the soil burn severity
was a challenge because it is based on satellite
data with ground verification. The analysis, planning,
initial priorities, and treatments were based on burn
severity mapping that was inaccurate in some
locations. Field work during the summer of 2021
identified a number of locations that had higher
burn severity than what was initially mapped.

The burn severity mapping was revised in the fall of
2021 using a dNBR (different normalized burn ratio)
analysis. This approach uses before imagery and
compares it to post-fire imagery. The analysis was
completed by Colorado State University, Colorado
Forest Restoration Institute and JW Associates. The
results are shown on the attached map. 

Burn Severity

Watershed
Prioritization
Watersheds were prioritized for post-fire
treatment the components of the prioritization
are shown on the chart. This prioritization was
further revised in 2022 to include past mulch
areas and areas identified for point protection
projects. 
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Many thanks to the Watershed  Wildfire Protection Group,
J.W. Associates, and Coalition for the Poudre River
Watershed for inviting SRFSN on this fieldtrip and
providing the information used in this document.

Close up of the landscape after an
aerial mulching in a high priority

area for future debris flows.


